
Leave with Pay (Sabbatical & Difference in Pay) 
Application Process 

Interfolio System, Fall 2025 
 Office of Faculty Affairs & Professional Development (facaffrs@sfsu.edu) 
  

Notify Faculty Affairs of your intent to submit a Leave with Pay (Sabbatical or Difference in Pay) 
application.  Once your sabbatical or DIP case file has been created, you will receive an email 
notification from Interfolio.  If you wish to be considered for a sabbatical and DIP award, you must 
submit two separate applications. If awarded both, you must select one.  Follow the steps below to 
access your case file, upload materials, and submit for review.   The application deadline is        
October 1, 2025.   

There are two sections of the case file: 

1. Proposal/Description of Project 
2. Current Curriculum Vitae 

How to access your application file and upload files:  
You will receive an email notification with a link to “view case.” Click on “view case” button.  You   
may also log in from your internet browser: https://account.interfolio.com/sso  

 

Log-in with your SFSU credentials that you usually use to access SFSU systems (SSO)
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After Submission 

Faculty Affairs will be notified that your case file is ready to be reviewed.  Faculty Affairs will 
notify reviewers to begin the review process.   Faculty Affairs will upload the final decision 
letter to your case file and notify you in December/early January.  
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